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30th  January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that Puffin Class have been invited to attend the Farm & Country 
Day at the Royal Cornwall Showground on Wednesday 19th March 2025. 

The Farm & Country Days have been a big success over past years. This year the event is being held 
over two days so a further 1,500 pupils from primary schools across Cornwall will undertake a   
hands-on discovery day, educating the children about the links between farming and food 
production. 

The bus will be leaving school at 9am and will return to school at approximately 3.15pm so should 
not interfere with the normal school day. 

The children are required to wear their school jumper and shirt but dark coloured jogging bottoms 
or older trousers can be worn. The event will be held indoors within large exhibition halls but they 
can be cold and draughty, so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately to keep them warm 
and ensure that your child brings a coat. Children should also wear appropriate footwear; we would 
suggest wellies or sturdy shoes/boots. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and sufficient drink to last them for the day (no fizzy 
drinks please). If your child is entitled to a free school meal and requires a school packed lunch, 
please let us know. Children should carry their lunch in a back pack. No other items should be 
brought. Children are not asked to bring any spending money as there will be no opportunities to 
spend it. 

The cost of the trip is £5 per child. The cost of the trip has been subsidised by the Royal Cornwall 
Showground.  If we do not get enough donations, unfortunately we will need to cancel the trip.  

Please complete the online form and make your payment on SchoolMoney by Friday 28th February.  

https://forms.office.com/e/ucEQ9RDRgF 

We hope the children will enjoy this exciting day, thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Kind regards 

Ann-Marie Sissons (Puffin Class Teacher)  
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